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Pago Pago, American Samoa 96799

Telephone: (684) 699-1234/248-1234
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ISSUANCE DATE: October 22, 2018

RFQ NO.: RFQ No. ASPA18.065.ESD-WTR “PAVAIAI REPLACEMENT
PROJECT”

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1

The American Samoa Power Authority hereby issues Addendum No. 1 to amend Request for Quotes
(RFQ) requirements. This addendum is issued pursuant to the conditions of the RFQ documents and is
hereby made part of the RFQ. The addendum serves to clarify, revise, and supersede information
contained in the RFQ. The Offeror must acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the appropriate space
provided in the Addendum Form. Failure to do so may subject the Offeror to disqualification.

This Addendum No. 1 to the Request for Quotes (RFQ) for RFQ NO. ASPA18.065.ESD.WTR - SUPPLY
OF MATERIALS FOR THE SCADA UPGRADE PROJECT PHASE II issued by the American Samoa
Power Authority to respond to questions received from potential Offerors submitted. This Addendum
No. 1 is hereby incorporated into the RFQ.

QUESTIONS RECEIVED FROM POTENTIAL OFFERORS:

1.

Q-1:  Schedule of Prices: We need to propose and put fair prices on what ASPA needed o this
job, so to do that we need to have a schedule f process to issue by ASPA. We need clarification
on this matter please?
A-1:  ASPA does not dictate what pricing the contractor should use. The contractor will
provide their pricing based on what they feel is fair and meets the minimum wage requirements
for this type of work.

Q-2:  Extent of Tender Design: We need clarification of what extent of the design that ASPA
needs the contractors to submit during tender time. There is not enough information provided
in the RFP to clarify this issue.

A-2:  This is a Design-Build RFP so there is no need for any design to be provided during
tender. The design portion of the project and its required submittals are clearly stated in the
Scope of Work.

Q-3:  Request to Extend RFP
A-3: Due to funding time constraints, ASPA is unable to extend the closing date for the RFP.

**#x+*END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1#*#**#*



Should you have any questions or need clarification, please call me at 248-1247.

Sincerely,

Ioana S. Uli
Procurement Manager

Please sign and date below to acknowledge receiving Addendum 1. You may return this document via
email to the ASPA Procurement Office at bids@aspower.com.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIVING ADDENDUM 1
Received by , this day of October, 2018.
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